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DIVISION OF INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT LAUNCHES  
NEW WEB PAGE DEVOTED TO MONEY MARKET FUNDS 

The SEC’s Division of Investment Management launched a new web page on the SEC 

website devoted to money market funds. This page contains links to materials relating 

to SEC regulatory initiatives concerning money market funds, including the recently 

proposed rule, along with analysis, research, and other resources from the SEC. 

The Money Market Fund page marks another step forward in the Division’s goal of  

improving communications with the mutual fund industry and investing public. In  

addition to providing a general resource on money market funds, we hope that this 

page serves as a useful tool for the industry and investors as they consider the  

proposed money market fund reforms. 

The Money Market Fund page can be found at the following link: http://www.sec.gov/

spotlight/money-market.shtml

The Investment Management Division works to:

s  protect investors

s  promote informed investment decisions and 

s  facilitate appropriate innovation in investment products and services 

through regulating the asset management industry.
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